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I approve this well considered proposal to issue a Commission Policy Statement on the 
effectiveness, efficiency, and timeliness of new reactor licensing reviews. 

I look forward to working with my fellow Commissioners on the consideration and development 
of such a Commission Policy Statement, and to communicating our expectations with the NRC 
staff, ACRS and external stakeholders. 

I also look forward to considering any complementary proposals suggested by my Commission 
colleagues either in response to this COM or through subsequent Commission communications 
aimed at enhancing the NRC's execution of timely, predictable, cost-effective, and mission­
focused licensing reviews for the next generation of nuclear reactors in the United States. 
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